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Monday 15th April  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 1 - Local Area Visit on Tuesday 30th April 2024 

Year 1 children will be going on a local study walk to Drayton Park on Tuesday 30th April as part of the 
Literacy, Geography and DT curriculum. During the visit the children will be given the opportunity to trial 
some of the play equipment at Drayton Park.  Classes will be leaving after morning registration and returning 
in time for lunch. 

Children should wear their school uniform as normal and be suitably dressed for the weather on that day, 
including sunhats and sun cream if sunny.  

Please complete the online consent form using the link below for your child to attend by Monday 22nd April.  

https://forms.office.com/e/UQn3S38k7u 

Prescribed medicines i.e. antibiotics and inhalers will be taken on the visit for those children where a permission 
form has been signed by parents prior to the visit or for children with a chronic medical condition.   

We would appreciate offers of help from parents who are able to accompany the children on this visit. Please 
indicate on the online form if you are able to help and your child’s class teacher will be in touch. 

In the event of poor weather conditions, the Year 1 team will make a decision on the morning and place 
notices in the classroom entrance windows to update parents on whether the trip will go ahead. The local 
area visit would then be rearranged and parents would be updated accordingly. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

The Year 1 Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UQn3S38k7u

